
PRESS RELEASE

Notice for holders of registered shares
Given the likely impact of the Covid-19 pandemic on postal deadlines, why not
sign up for the e-notice of meeting?

Holders of registered and administered registered shares who have not yet
subscribed to the e-notice of meeting for Safran’s upcoming Annual General
Meeting on May 28, 2020, have until April 23, 2020 to sign up.

Simply print, fill out (clearly writing your surname, first name, date of birth
and email  address)  and sign  the reply  slip,  and return it  to BNP Paribas
Securities Services.

 

Contact(s)


